
From:   Joel Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 23, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0214-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

AFTRCC coordianation has been requested but not received. We would like to request additional time to
obtain AFTRCC coordination.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim
206-544-6066
joel.d.thorsheim@boeing.com


